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September & October 2022


Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners, 


It is hard to believe that we are already in the month of October! This year is flying by. It 
seems the older we get, the faster time flies. The time for work is now; night is coming!


We moved into our new home. We are enjoying the peace and quiet! The first couple of 
weeks we were here, my wife kept saying, “Do you hear that?” I would ask, “Hear what?” 
Then she would say, “That is just it; you do not hear anything. Isn’t it nice?” This village is 
not completely silent; it is just quieter than what we are used to. 


We are still taking Fanti classes, and we have finally progressed to the point that we can 
greet people and carry on a very short and basic conversation. We are just excited to be 
able to converse at all. Every time we speak Fanti to a Ghanaian, they smile and laugh. It 
surprises them so much that a “white” person would learn their language. Then, after they 
laugh, they will respond and try to teach us more of their language. They will ask us, “You 
can hear us?” 


We were in a small grocery store in Takoradi last week. As we entered the store, some 
school kids cut in front of us and were being very disrespectful. They thought we would 
not understand what they were saying, and honestly, most of it, we did not understand. 
But my wife immediately told them to keep quiet; if you have nothing nice to say, then 
keep quiet. She told them, “Ye dzinn,” which means to keep quiet. You should have seen 
their faces. They were so shocked to hear us speaking their language. 


We still have visitation in a neighboring village. I met a Muslim guy and talked to him a 
couple of Saturdays in a row. He was there doing some work. I have not seen him since 
those couple of weeks, but he listened to me, and he heard the gospel a couple of times. 
Pray that the seed will take root in his heart, and he will get saved.


Please keep us in your prayers. We appreciate your prayers and support.


In His Service,

The Jeremy Kenney Family
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